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PetPlan Award nominations 2017

	 

 

 Petplan has worked closely with the veterinary profession for over 40 years and sees first hand each day the fantastic work that goes

on in veterinary practices across the UK.

This year we have had several members of staff, in various roles and divisions, have been nominated for an award.

Small Animal vets, Judith Lee and Kimberley Ashurst are thrilled to be nominated for 'Vet of the Year', as are Leona Bramall and

Suzanne Green in our Equine division.

Support team members, Sue Townley (in our Accounts Department) and Aly Heggie (Equine Support) have also been nominated for

the first time.
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